
 

 

 

Meeting: Levelling Up Communities Scrutiny Review 

Date: Wednesday 26th January 2022 

Time: 6.10pm 

Venue: Via Zoom (Contact Committee Officer for Details) 

 

To members of the Levelling Up Communities Scrutiny Review 
 
Councillors Valerie Anslow, Robin Carter, Anne Lee, King Lawal, Paul Marks, Zoe McGhee 
& Kevin Watt 
 

Agenda 

Item Subject Officer 
Presenting 

Report 

Page No 

01  Apologies for non-attendance  - 

02 Members’ Declarations of Interests  - 

                                                  Items for discussion 

04 
Exclusion from Education, Skills and Employment 
Including Public Question and Answer session 

 

David Watts 

 

 

- 

05  
Date of the Next Meeting 
 

 

Chair 

 

- 

06  
Close of Meeting 

 

  

- 

 Adele Wylie, Monitoring Officer 

North Northamptonshire Council 

 
Proper Officer 

 

  

 

 

This agenda has been published by Democratic Services. 
Committee Officer: Callum Galluzzo 
01536 534268 
callum.galluzzo@northnorthants.gov.uk 



 

 
 
Members’ Declarations of Interest 

Members are reminded of their duty to ensure they abide by the approved Member Code 

of Conduct whilst undertaking their role as a Councillor. Where a matter arises at a 

meeting which relates to a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest, you must declare the interest, 

not participate in any discussion or vote on the matter and must not remain in the room 

unless granted a dispensation.   

Where a matter arises at a meeting which relates to other Registerable Interests, you 

must declare the interest.  You may speak on the matter only if members of the public are 

also allowed to speak at the meeting but must not take part in any vote on the matter 

unless you have been granted a dispensation.  

Where a matter arises at a meeting which relates to your own financial interest (and is not 

a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest) or relates to a financial interest of a relative, friend or 

close associate, you must disclose the interest and not vote on the matter unless granted 

a dispensation. You may speak on the matter only if members of the public are also 

allowed to speak at the meeting.   

Members are reminded that they should continue to adhere to the Council’s approved 

rules and protocols during the conduct of meetings. These are contained in the Council’s 

approved Constitution. 

If Members have any queries as to whether a Declaration of Interest should be made 

please contact the Monitoring Officer at –  monitoringofficer@northnorthants.gov.uk 
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